March 2017

Our value is "Thankfulness". In our introductory assembly Mr Jones reminded
us how much we have sometimes and how important it is to find the time to
look around and be thankful. Our Book Week was amazing last week and
seeing the effort you all made to support our week was a very proud moment
for us all. A huge thank you to Ms Lawrence and Ms Bhachu for making Book
Week and our Book Fair such a success.

I hope you have started to follow us on NMandelaSch on Twitter.

Following on from a previous newsletter I return to the subject of SLEEP! If
you have iPlayer or catch-up tv, please try to watch last week's Panorama. The programme
explored how important sleep is for child development and how a lack of sleep leads directly to
children underperforming in class.

Here are some tips from the programme:

Tip 1: Get enough sleep. A 10 year old needs 10-11 hours a night. Younger children need longer!
Tip 2: Reduce the technology. The blue light that comes from screens (phones and tablets)
tricks your brain into thinking it's daytime and stops it producing melatonin. (this helps sleep).
Have an hour of technology free time before bedtime.

Tip 3: Read a real book with a side lamp with the light shining down. This has a different kind of
light and can help make you drowsy.

Tip 4: Try to avoid a Sunday lie in as this can make the night time difficult.

Tip 5: Separate bedtimes. Take your youngest child to bed first and use this time to have quality
time. (read a book). They will then see this as a nice time rather than getting annoyed at going to
bed first!

Thank you all for your support
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Event

Monday 13" March

School Bank

am

Monday 13" March

Year 5 Parent workshop

pm

Wednesday 15" March

School nurse drop in

Thursday 16" March

3T visit to Lunt Fort

All day

Thursday 16" March

Coffee Morning

8.15-9.15am

Friday 17" March

3B visit to Lunt Fort

All day

Monday 20" March

Shakespeare Week

All week

Tuesday 21* March

Year 5 Dovedale trip

All day

Friday 24™ March

School Bank

am

Friday 24" March

Y6 trip to Royal Shakespeare Company

Tuesday 28" March

Y6 Parent workshop

pm

Tuesday 28" March

Whole School Science Fair

3.30pm main hall

Thursday 30" March

RSC Live Broadcast The Tempest

Friday 7" April

End of Spring Term

2pm

Monday 24" April

INSET

Tuesday 25" April

Start of Summer Term

8.15am

Thursday 27" April

Coffee Morning

8.15-9.15am

Monday 1* May

Bank Holiday

Monday 8" — Thursday 11™ May

Year 6 SATs tests

Monday 15" May

Bikeability

All week

Friday 26" May

End of Summer Term 1

2pm

Monday 5" June

Start of Summer Term 2

8.15am

Monday 12" June

Phonics Screening Year 1

Thursday 22™ June

Coffee Morning

8.15-9.15am

Tuesday 18" July

Sports Day

Wednesday 19" July

Parents’ Evening

Friday 21° July

Year 6 Show

Monday 24" July

End of Term
Leavers’ Show and Talent Show

The value of the month for March: Thankfulness

What

We have so much to be thankful for. We
have our families, our community and our
school.

We have so much more than many people in
other parts of the world. We have food and
clean water and live in peace. It is important
that we recognise all the good things we
have and are thankful and respectful. At the
same time we should do all we can to work
towards equality where everyone can have
the freedoms and rights that we do.




Well done to everyone who has started to plan their Science Fair project. We are really excited
and pleased that so many families have decided to join in and do an investigation at home.

Everyone is invited to see the projects and presentations on Tuesday 28™ March in the school
hall.

Cheep, cheep!

It has been a very exciting week in Reception. Ten eggs were
delivered and the children have been excitedly watching them
hatch!

“Nine eggs have hatched. They used their beaks to crack the
shells”. Aeesha R1

. : “The chicks have all hatched. One hatched today and a lot
hatched on Monday. There’s one more left.” Hasan R1

“The brown chicks are girls and the yellow chicks are boys.” Halima R2

Parents of children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2

PIease return the Ietter you have recelved thIS week about







